

LFADFRS ARF RFACHING NEW HEIGHTS AT PES!

Dear Parents and PES Leaders,

Welcome to the Pick Elementary family! We have laced up our hiking boots in excitement about the 2022-2023 school year, and we look forward to challenging our Pick Leaders to reach new heights in learning and leadership! If you are new to PES, please scan the QR code to view our video for a virtual tour of our building and to learn more information about our school procedures, our campus, and routines.

Welcome to Pick Elementary School.





Please scan and view this video for a school tour.

Child Nutrition Program Information

ACS school meals are no longer free for all students. Student lunches are \$2.50. Breakfast meals are \$1.50. Student meals may be paid by adding funds to your child's My School Bucks account. If you are eligible for free or reduced meals, please complete this year's online application. You may scan the QR codes below to be directed to both online sites.





My School Bucks

Meal Application

MEET YOUR TEACHER

1:00 - 3:00

Please come visit us on August 5th for our dropin Meet Your Teacher event! (We ask that all students attend with their parent or guardian.) Homeroom teachers will contact parents and students during the week of August 1st – 4th to introduce themselves.

Registration must be complete with the required proofs of residency on file for students to be placed in a homeroom class.

UPCOMING PES FALL EVENTS:

Meet Your Teacher First Day of School PES Curriculum Night Pick-Cary Night AHS vs. Dothan September 2nd Labor Day/No School School Picture Day Parent Conference Day October 17th PES Fall Book Fair PES Red Ribbon Week

August 5th August 9th August 23rd September 5th September 8th October 24th-28th October 24th-28th

Parent and school partnership is a vital component of student success. We are excited to team with you on your child's educational journey! Please visit our webpage for announcements and information for upcoming events. We hope you have a wonderful final week of summer, and we look forward to meeting you soon!

Thank you for your involvement and support! Debbie Reetz, Principal and Kortni Daniels, Assistant Principal









